
From: Peggy Hamilton
Sent: 4/15/2016 3:54:17 PM
To: jsams@citadel.edu; dgoff@citadel.edu; 
allisondeanlove@citadel.edu; pricef@citadel.edu; 
thooper@citadel.edu; pmccoy@citadel.edu; rnuttall@citadel.edu; 
lpinson@citadel.edu; glapoint@citadel.edu; myerss@citadel.edu; 
mharrin1@citadel.edu; Haley, Nikki; blivingston@gregoryelectric.com; 
Spearman, Molly
Cc: pat.kinard@citadel.edu
Subject: Muslim-hijab uniform exception

Board of Visitors and Special Assistant to the President:
 

I am a member of the Citadel Class of ‘75 and my son, Raymond, is a 
member of the Citadel Class of ‘05.  
 

Both of us, along with many other Citadel supporters, are very 
disappointed that you would even consider making this uniform 
exception.  Signing up for The Citadel requires acceptance and 
adherence to the Citadel’s rules, regulations and dress code.  I do not 
know of any legal or moral reason to allow this exception.
 

The Citadel prides itself in that all cadets follow the same rules and 
there are no exceptions to the dress code.
 

Please do not allow this exception.  A “yes” decision would be another 
chip into the “One cadet, one Corp” philosophy.
 

Milton E. Hamilton, Sr.
Class of ‘75
 

Raymond C. Hamilton
Class of ‘05
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